27 August 2019
Companies Announcement Office
ASX Limited

Level 6, 20 Bridge Street
Sydney NSW 2000

EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION

The Directors of CFOAM Limited (ASX Code: CFO) have resolved to extend the
voluntary suspension of the Company's securities.

The suspension is requested until an announcement is made to the market about a
company update and capital raising and is expected to be made before the opening of

trading on Friday, 6 September 2019.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be
granted.

Yours faithfully

Gary Steinepreis
Director



